
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Thank you to everyone who helped make this first week a huge success. We are off to a terrific 

start. 

 

As a reminder, there will be no school tomorrow in observance of the Labor Day holiday.  

 

We will kick off our annual PTA Fall Fundraiser this Wednesday. More information will be 

coming home with your child.  

 

Don’t forget to send in free and reduced lunch forms if you have not done so already.  

 

Please remember that for the safety of our students, students should not be dropped off in the 

front parking lot during morning car rider line and asked to walk across the lot to enter the 

building. This creates a very dangerous situation for students. We greatly appreciate your help 

with this.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


